
From: Ryan Alphin <ryan@scleoa.org>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 9/19/2017 3:56:27 PM
Subject: Re: Webinar Invite

Attachments: image001.png

We will send it out
 

Ryan Alphin Executive Director
 
South Carolina Law Enforcement Officers' Association 
South Carolina Police Chiefs' Association
 
4921 Broad River Road, Suite A
Columbia, South Carolina 29212
 
(O) (803) 781-5913
(C) (803) 312-5223

On Sep 19, 2017, at 2:31 PM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

​This is ready to go. We're really looking forward to this, and we appreciate y'all distributing it. 
Please let me know what else you need from us between now and then. Thanks


Danny


From: Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 3:27 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Webinar Invite 
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